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“Universities that Count”
possible 2nd phase UK wide

26th June 2007
Corporate Responsibility and Environment
Benchmarking programme for the UK Higher Education Sector

A collaboration between UK funding councils, EAUC and Business in the Community
Opportunity to Register your Expression of Interest
Twenty-five HE Institutions took part in the HE Sector Benchmarking Pilot Project, designed to test the appropriateness of Business in the Community’s Environment Index and Corporate Responsibility (CR) Index for the HE Sector. All participants reported on the unique learning opportunity the Project provided and all participants have expressed an interest in continuing the journey they have now begun through an ongoing HE Sector Benchmarking Programme.

Based on the success of the Pilot Project we are exploring the possibility of an important follow on phase. This Programme would continue to use BITC’s Indices but incorporate new sector-specific features to help improve the applicability and ‘sector-friendliness’ of the Indices. We want you to help us co-create these new features.

Both the Environment and CR Index are management and reporting tools to help you progress you own sustainability agenda, and by participating in the Programme you will receive a Feedback Report to help you identify your strengths and areas for improvement and track progress over time. This Report also provides you with the chance to compare yourselves with your peers and with the business world in general. Participation in the Programme will include help you along the way: expert one-to-one support, group workshops, and networking opportunities.

A. Please help us identify interest and support for such a second phase of “Universities that Count”, by ticking the box(es) most applicable to you:

(
Our Institution would like the opportunity to participate in the Environment Index next year.

(
Our Institution would like the opportunity to participate in the Corporate Responsibility Index next year.

(
Our Institution is interested in the Benchmarking Programme but would like the opportunity to find out more first.

(
Our Institution is not interested in participating in Benchmarking at this stage.

B. In addition would you be interested in working with us to develop sector-specific features to help improve the applicability and ‘sector-friendliness’ of the Indices?
(
Our Institution would be happy to discuss Sector-specific improvements to the Indices and Guidance Notes.

(
Our Institution would be available to provide comments on draft documentation relating to Sector-specific improvements.

(
Our Institution would like the opportunity to provide a case study for use in the Sector-specific Guidance Notes. 

Iain Patton, Executive Director
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Please email this form to info@eauc.org.uk


















